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CCB Issues Six Prospective Licenses for Social Equity Applicants 
 
(Las Vegas, NV)- Today, the Nevada Cannabis Compliance Board (CCB) issued six prospective licenses for 
cannabis consumption lounges reserved for social equity applicants. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kora Cannabis Lounge, LLP (1) Nevada Consumption Lounge LLC (3) 
Consent to release not provided 2, 4, 5, 6 

The applications were selected using random number generator software, which can be viewed here.  
 

This comes after an internal audit found that 6 previously selected applicants failed to meet the residency 
requirement established by the bright-line criteria and were ineligible to proceed. In July, the CCB contacted 8 
previously undrawn applicants to determine if they wished to be entered into the random number generator 
selection event. All 8 applicants opted in. 
 
The CCB is in the process of returning the $2,500 application fee to all social equity applicants who are not 
proceeding in the licensing process to mitigate financial burden.  

https://youtube.com/live/3lAakT1PoRU?feature=share
https://ccb.nv.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/July-2-CCB-Completes-Internal-Audit-of-Licenses-Reserved-for-Social-Equity-FOR-RELEASE-1.pdf

